
PUBLIC NOTICE  

POSTPONEMENT OF  NATIONAL TALENT  
SEARCH STAGE-2 EXAMINATION 2020  

 

It is notified for the information of all concerned that National Talent 

Search Examination (NTSE) Stage 2 scheduled for May 10th , 2020 has been 

postponed by NCERT due to COVID – 19 pandemic. 

The new date will be intimated by NCERT. Also visit NCERT website for 

updates.  

 

Director 
SCERT, Punjab  

 
 


